WILLOW CREEK PASS VILLAGE ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

 North Routt Charter School
April 19, 2019
6:00pm
Board Members Present:  Steve Warnke,  Chris Chase, Linda Thomas and Jamie Curry
Board Member not Present: Stan Wagoner, Carol Peregoy, Rick Pettit
 Double H Management:   Hans and Sue Hochreiter 

Additions/ Deletions to Agenda

·  none
Call to Order: 6:06 pm.
Minutes
· Motion: Steve moved to approve minutes of 02/08/2019.  Jamie2nd. All approve.
Financial Review
Board reviewed financials as of 04/19/2019. Total cash accounts are $156,346.07.  Less people taking the 20% discount than in the past.   Double H will contact owners that haven’t paid association dues early and/or snow removal. Collection letters will be mailed to owners who are minimum $1,000 in arrears. Real Estate taxes $5,980.00 refunded.  
ECC Report
Building/construction matters: 
·  New home on Columbian Pl
· 2nd new home on Columbia Pl

· Addition to home (new roof) on Miners Dr Pl

· New detached garage-Beaver Canyon

· Newsletter-mailed on Monday

· Pueblo Dr-lot B new owner clearing land
Snow Plowing-Committee-no report

Road Committee-status update

Committee has been looking for an engineering firm. 4/5 firms contacted, 3 interested to manage entire process. Committee will make a decision very soon.

Fencing committee-status update
As of this meeting the committee could not find a fencing contractor
OLD BUSINESS

· Status of Greenbelt-burning slash piles
· Liability claim insurance status- paid
· Century Link pedestals-Carol P no report
· Real Estate tax problem- explained in financial review
· Willow Point Water Coalition-easement status- may be signed
· Zirkel wireless update-no report

New Business

· An owner requested in writing accessibility to his property as well as acquire property from the Association to make up the 5 acres needed to build if he were to build a community center for the subdivision. Board response was they do not have the authority to grant or deny access to property. Also all of the lots are unbuildable because they are inaccessible and don’t have sewer and water service available to them. They suggested he contact Routt County Planning Department to understand what options he may have.
· Jamie Curry asked if anyone knew of homes to rent in the subdivision
 Next Board Meeting – June 27, 2019, 6pm at NRCS
Adjournment- 6:45pm

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Hochreiter

Double H Mgmt

